From: MILDRED KONZON

Sent: 17 August 2015 22:01
To: Planning
Subject: Cladding at Dobson Close
75, Dobson Close
Swiss Cottage
London NW6 4RU
17th Aug 2015
Property Ref 7172

Contract ref. 15/023

Dear Sir,
We wish to register our disagreement with the plans for cladding to Dobson Close.

Our flats recently had a programme of decoration, which was carried out to a high standard, and they
now look very attractive. Cladding would cover the good work done,and we do not think it would suit the
style of our block,nor would it improve its appearance.

Regarding saving heat- our flats are not cold or drafty. With the very good double glazing, fitted a few
years ago, and the central heating, they are warm and cosy.

We do not understand why a very nice block, as we are,should have this unnecessary cladding, when
other less salubrious buildings might be glad to have it installed.

Yours faithfully,

Joseph and Mildred Konzon



